
From:                              Bill Sweeney 
Sent:                               31 March 2017 11:13
To:                                   National Planning Framework
Subject:                          Submission to NPF
 
Follow Up Flag:              Follow up
Flag Status:                     Flagged
 
Submission by

Bill Sweeney 

on behalf of

MEATH ASSOCIATION of CHAMBERS and BUSINESS COUNCILS

c/o Navan Chamber 

Church Hill

Navan

 

On behalf of the above I wish to make the following submission:
That all issues addressed in the submissions of Meath Co Co and Chambers Ireland are fully considered and

the issues raised are reflected in The National Planning Framework.

Bill Sweeney 
PRO 

 

 

 
Sent from my Samsung device


